WELCOME TO NORTH SHORE QUILTERS GUILD

I am very happy to welcome you to North Shore Quilters Guild and to inform
you of our programs and activities.

MEETINGS

Meetings are held on the third Wednesday of each month (except December)
at the North Shore Congregational Church, 7330 N. Santa Monica Blvd., Fox Point,
unless otherwise indicated in the newsletter. The program begins at 9:30 a.m. but
members can arrive any time between 8:30 and 9:30 a.m. to socialize and/or quilt.
Coffee, tea, and treats are served after the program and before the business meeting.
New members are encouraged to bring show and tell items. These are quilts that
you have completed, interesting antique quilts you may have acquired, quilted
clothing, etc. Show and tell is one of the perks of being part of a quilt guild.
Members are encouraged to wear a quilted name tag so we can all get to know you.
Feel free to bring a guest who may be visiting you from out of town or one who
may wish to join the guild.

NEWSLETTER

You will receive 11 newsletters a year which should arrive 10 days prior to
the meeting. If you wish to submit an article for the newsletter, check the deadline
as announced by the Newsletter Editor. The deadline is generally the Friday after
the meeting. If you don’t receive your newsletter, contact the newsletter
distribution person. Newsletters are sent by e-mail unless requested different.

PROGRAMS

The Program Vice-Presidents plan a program for each meeting such as a
slide lecture, trunk show, guest speaker, a field trip, or a program given by a
member. The cost of the programs is included in your membership dues. Please
feel free to offer suggestions for new programs to the Program Vice-Presidents.

SERVICE

Love N Comfort baby quilts for NICU Ascension Hospitals, Milwaukee.
Other quilts for:

Columbia St. Mary’s Hospital

Open Door Café, Milwaukee

See web site for sizes

QUILT SHOW

About every two years the guild sponsors a quilt show featuring the work .
of our members. Every member is expected to enter a quilt, wall-hanging, or other
quilted item into the show. Information about the quilt show is discussed at
meetings and in the newsletter. The guild also makes a raffle quilt to raise money
to support guild programs.




